
(from secretary's notebook) 

Dear Godlee: 
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(To Sir Rickman J. God.lee} 
Feb~ 16, 1914. 

Gorgas will be in London from the 17th to the ~4th 1-t,.rch. I do not 

Suppose Gorgas is a specially distinguished surgeon but there has never been an 

army surgeon vi.b.o has done such ren:arkable sanitation work, and he has just been 

appointed Surgeon General of' the u. s. Army. It would be on these gro,mds than 

for any special surgical work. 

Wm. Osler 


